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NEWS AND UPDATES 
     Upcoming Programs 

 The December meeting will be our holiday social!  Please bring 

something to share!  Tom Rinkacs will also do a presentation about his 

experiences at Youth Rally 2015 

 January’s meeting will feature a vendor fair.  Be sure to bring your 

questions! 

 Sympathy—Our member and special friend, Dr. Alan Carter, M.D. 

died Oct. 28, 2015.  Alan, a Pediatric/Adult Psychiatrist, had returned 

to his Minnesota home while fighting a long and courageous battle 

against cancer.  Our deepest sympathy is with Alan’s wife, Jane, and 

his family. 

 If you know of an event that you think TAOA would benefit from 

setting up a information table, please let Dan Richards know. 

OUR  MISSION: To provide emotional support and educational opportunities for persons who have 

had an intestinal or urinary diversion or who anticipate the surgery.  We support  The Friends of 

Ostomates Worldwide (FOW) by donating supplies to underprivileged ostomates in foreign 

countries. 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 
 

Dec   1 TAOA Meeting, Rex, 7:15 pm 

Dec   6-14  Hanukkah 

Dec   8 TBC Meeting Chapel Hill, 7 pm 

Dec 21 CCFA Meeting Rex, 7:30 pm 

Dec 25 Christmas 

 

None in our records!  

Please let us know your 

Birthday so we can cele-

brate it with you! 

President’s Message: 
 

I was very happy to see that 38 members, including our Nurses that 

served as moderators, were able to attend our past breakout session on 

November 3rd.  Once again, it was a "winning" meeting for all.  On 

the UAOA front, I received information on the next regional 

conference to be held from April 29-May 1, 2016 at the Holiday Inn 

Washington-Dulles International Airport.  If you are interested in the 

details, please visit the following website: www.ostomy.org. 

 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday, December 1st.  This is the ever 

popular social interaction event that includes various opportunities to 

share helpful hints or concerns with our cohorts.  Everyone is asked to 

bring a dessert or hors d'oeuvres to share.   

 

NOTE: Due to a prior engagement, I unfortunately will not be able to 

attend this meeting.  Therefore, allow me to take this opportunity to 

wish everyone a Blessed Holiday season.  

 

Respectfully, 

Sam DeAngelo 

THANK YOU TO THE WOC NURSES WHO LED INDIVIDUAL OSTO-

MY GROUPS FOR THE NOVEMBER “BREAKOUT SESSIONS”.   

Joanna Burgess, West. Wake; Krys Dixon, Duke-Raleigh; Jane Fellows and 

Vanessa Drake, Duke; Angela Joyner, Rex; Lara Leininger, UNC; and our 

leader/organizer, Stephanie Yates, Duke. We deeply appreciate the faithful 

support of these professional nurses. 



TAOA MEETING INFO: 
MEETING:  

The first Tuesday of the month, September – June. 

Time: 7:15pm    NO meeting in July or August. 
 

LOCATION: 

Rex Hospital, 4420 Lake Boone Tr., Raleigh, 27607. 

From the parking deck use the Main Entrance. 

The meeting is in the main waiting room on the left. 

 

INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY:  

 

If the Wake Co. Schools are closed due to weather         

conditions, there will be NO meeting that evening. 

 

To verify a cancellation call Rex Hospital at  

919-784-3100. 

 

DISCLAIMER: Articles and information appearing in this newsletter are not 

necessarily endorsed by the Triangle Ostomy Association and may not be 

applicable to every individual. Always consult your physician or WOC 

Nurse for all medical advice. 

            GROUP OFFICERS AND CONTACT INFO    

President: Sam DeAngelo        919-608-5581 or 716-640-3975 

Vice President: Dan Richards  919-624-3075 

Treasurer:  Ruth Rhodes        919-782-3460 

Secretary: Open    

Editor: Dan Richards     919-624-3075 

Webmaster: Ed Withers          919-553-9083 

FOW Coordinator: Jeff Burcham        919-847-9669 

Visitor Coordinator: Stephanie Hughes        919-480-1172 

Prof. Advisor: Stephanie Yates        919-613-2035 

All officers are available for member support 

Visit www.triangleostomy.org 
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  WOC Nurses  

       Wake Med 
 

Leigh Ammons        919-350-7668 

Melanie Johnson      919-350-7668 

Debbie Orr               919-350-7668 

Wake Med Cary 
 

Joanna Burgess         919-350-5231 

UNC Hospital 
 

Donna Brickman           919-843-9234 

Juliet Idiabonya              919-843-9234 

Lisa Jenkins            919-843-9234 

Barbara Koruda             919-843-9234 

Lara Leininger               919-843-9234 

John Maotko       919-843-9234 

Donna Partin  (outpt)     919-966-9344 

Janet Rankin       919-843-9234 

Duke Regional 
 

Tom Hobbs                    919-470-7215 

Felicia Street                  919-470-6145 

Duke  
 

Jane Fellows                   919-681-7743 

Michelle Rice                 919-681-2436 

Angela Richardson         919-681-7743 

Leanne Richbourg          919-681-6694 

Stephanie Yates (outpt)  919-613-2035 

Duke Raleigh  
 

Amanda Eltz        919-954-3725 

Krys Dixon                     919-954-3446 

Maria Parham Hospital 
 

Kathy Thomas                252-436-1700 

 

Durham VA Medical Center 
 

Reba Giles        919-286-0411 X 6177 

Sara Harbison   919-285-0411 X 5297 

 

Rex Hospital 
 

Angela Joyner                 919-784-2048 

Rachel Breazeale   919-784-2048 

Teri Ourada   919-784-2048 

TAOA ANNUAL DUES POLICY 

 

THE ANNUAL STATEMENT FOR DUES is issued every June in the 

BY-PASS Newsletter. 

PAYMNENT IS DUE between June and August 31.  Please use 

TAOA Member form to update information. 

NOTIFY TREASURER if payment must be delayed or if Dues are not 

affordable (Confidential).  

IF NO RESPONSE by the September meeting, your membership will 

expire. 
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TRIANGLE BLADDER CANCER 

SUPPORT GROUP 

 

Date:  Second Tuesday of the Month 

Time:  7 pm – 8:30 pm 

Place: Carolina Pointe, Chapel Hill,     

            NC 

Contact:  David Langham  

                919-948-0589  

               trianglebcs@gmail.com 

www.trianglebcs.com 

 

 

 

CCFA SUPPORT GROUP 

 

Date:  Third Monday of the Month 

Time:  7:30 pm – 9:00 pm 

Place: Rex Healthcare 

Contact:  Reuben Gradsky  

               gutcheckrdu@gmail.com 

 

 

TRIANGLE AREA OSTOMY ASSOCIATION (TAOA) 
 

TAOA is a local chapter affiliated with The United Ostomy Associations of America, Inc.  Membership includes 

ostomates, nurses and friends who support  our mission.  New members are always welcome.  Members receive a 

subscription to our monthly newsletter,  The BY-PASS.  Annual  dues support TAOA and UOAA.  If dues are not 

affordable, a courtesy membership can be arranged.  (This information is kept confidential.) 

http://www.ccfa.org/


 

Minutes of the November 3, 2015 Meeting 
 

SOCIAL/REFRESHMENTS:  7:15PM.  Thank you Jeff Burcham and Fred Toms for the delicious refreshments. 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 7:30PM  President Sam DeAngelo welcomed 41 attendees.  There were 25 members, 9 visitors, 

and 7 WOC nurses. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

1)  Advisor, Stephanie Yates, WOCN, announced that the Dec meeting will be a social gathering for fun and fellowship.  She 

will provide drinks and Cider. Everyone is asked to bring a special treat/finger food for our Holiday table. 

2)  The Jan. meeting will be a Vendor Fair with representatives from multiple ostomy supply companies.  Everyone will have 

the opportunity to see and discuss new products. 

3)  WOC Nurses, Lara Leininger and Angela Richardson, will return for our Feb. meeting to present a program on the benefits 

of exercise. 

4)  Ruth Rhodes presented a thank you letter from Tom Rinkacs, FNP.  TAOA sponsored Tom as  a counselor for the 2015 

Youth Rally in Boulder,  Co.  The  remaining Memorial funds for Veronica Cook and Dan Wiley were used to supplement 

this cost.  A copy of Tom’s letter was sent to the Cook and Wiley families.  

        5)  Ruth  shared a friendly note from member, Dr. Allen Carter,  who remains in Minnesota for medical treatment.   

        6)  A FOW letter thanks TAOA for Jeff Burcham’s most recent shipments of ostomy supplies.   

        7)  A congratulations card will be sent to Stephanie Hughes and her husband. They are the proud new parents of a baby boy! 

PROGRAM: 

Members divided into groups, according to their type of ostomy, for informative  “Breakout  Sessions” under the leadership of a 

WOC Nurse.  Everyone came away having expressed their concerns and frustrations along with the good things that are working 

for him/her. Each was enlightened by hearing experiences and management suggestions from their peers.  We appreciate the 

support of our WOCN’s who took their time, after working hours, to lead these groups. 

CLOSING ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

Wanna Wear One T-shirts are for sale after the meeting. 

Thanks again to Jeff and Tom for the refreshments.   

Don’t forget our next meeting on Dec 1st.  Bring your favorite “goodies” to share! 

MEETING ADJOURNED: 8:30 PM 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Sandy Everette, Secretary 
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TAOA MEMBERSHIP FORM 

Please print legibly    Date:     

Name:           

Address:          

     Spouse:    

Phone (Home):   (Cell):      

Email:         
  

Newsletter ( ) Email  ( ) US Mail   Year of Surgery:    

Type of Ostomy:  [  ] Colostomy  [  ] Ileostomy  [  ] Urostomy 
(Ileal conduit)  [  ] Other Type:       

[  ] No ostomy/Supporting Member  [  ]Relative  [  ]Friend  [  ] Other 

Payment of dues enclosed: $20 [  ] CASH  [  ] CHECK  [  ] M.O. 
[  ] I request Courtesy Membership. I cannot pay dues at this time. 
(Information is Confidential) 
 MAIL COMPLETED FORM WITH PAYMENT OF DUES TO: 

Ruth Rhodes, Treasurer 

 8703 Cypress Club Drive,  Raleigh, N.C.  27615 

Then 

 

Letter From Tom Rinkacs 
 
Triangle Area Ostomy Association, 

Thank you again for sponsoring my trip to Youth Rally 2015 in Boulder Colorado.  I know I have been a counselor 

numerous times in the past, but Rally 2015 came at a much needed time in my life.  Lately my health has been causing me 

increased stress.  Plus work has been extremely busy.   Being there for campers with issues, some similar/identical to my own, 

is such an amazing and rewarding experience.  This year I met so many new campers.  I was able to help an autistic child with 

his ostomy – teaching him new tricks/techniques while at the same time helping him to accept the ostomy.  We also spent in-

valuable time riding rides at the amusement park.  Plus the opportunity to greet campers as they exited their planes, to see their 

faces light up when they saw the youth rally sign.  You couldn’t help but to share in the comfort/relaxation of returning home 

to a safe, memorable place.  I was able to help new ostomates or new campers better accept their condition and possibly instill 

hope for their future by sharing my experience growing up with an ostomy. 

 By the end of the week, I could tell how much more tolerable my stress level is and I look forward to using these ex-

periences to better relate to my patients in my practice. 

Thomas Rinkacs, 

Counselor 



NEXT MEETING: Tuesday, December 1,  2015 at 7:15 pm, Rex Hospital 
PROGRAM:  Holiday Social, presentation on Youth Rally by Tom Rinkacs 
 Hosted by:  TAOA & Tom Rinkacs 

8703 Cypress Club Drive 
Raleigh, NC 27615 

OUR THANKS TO  

FOR PROVIDING THE PRINTING OF 

THIS NEWSLETTER 


